
 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

   6th Form 

where could we take you? 

  

We are holding our Year 12 Induction day on  

Wednesday, 4 July. You will have an opportunity to meet your subject teachers, 

tutors and members of the Kennicott team who will be working closely with you 

during this important transition period.  

Please confirm your attendance by emailing sixthform@kingedwardvi.devon.sch.uk  

Please arrive at Kennicott Reception for 9.15 am.    

We look forward to seeing you.  

 

Alan Hartigan-Head of Sixth Form 

Kennicott Sixth Form Induction Day 

Wednesday, 4 July 2018 
  

10.00 am - 1.00 pm 


